
Diss High School Weekly Bulletin 

Week Beginning: 6th January 2025   Week: 02 

Duty Team Leaders Events Time 

Monday 
 

Miss Johnson 
 Mr Lea 

06/01/2025 

 
Staff Professional Development Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 
 

Miss Pittman  
Mr Somers 

  

07/01/2025 

 
Students return to school today 

 
No Cooking Club this week, resumes 14th January  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 
 

Miss Pittman 
Mr Adamson 

08/01/2025 

 
Year 8 Additional Studies – Room 26 – Mrs Somers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
8am 
 
 

Thursday 
 

Mr Adamson 
Miss Johnson 

09/01/2025 

 
Year 9 Additional Studies – Room U84 – Mrs Bensley  
 
 
Allotment club is taking a break. Back the first week of 
February 
 
 
 
 

 
8am 
 
 

Friday 
 

Mr Somers 
Mr Lea 

10/01/2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



General Information 

Assemblies in the Hall 
 
Speaker:    Head of Years                                                                       Topic: Making Choices 
 
Monday 16th December – Staff PD Day 
Tuesday 17th December – Year 10 
Wednesday 18th December – Year 9 
Thursday 19th December – Year 8 
Friday 20th December – Year 7 

 
General notices for parents/students: 
 
Student Absence 
Please can you report a student absence by calling 01379 642424 and selecting option 1 before 08:30am. 
Alternatively, you can email attendance@disshigh.co.uk  
 
Many thanks, Mrs P Turrell – Attendance Officer  
 
 
Lunchtime Menu  
Week 1 – Please see menu on Diss High School Website. 
 
On behalf of Aspens   
 
 
Final Reminder: Year 11 Leavers' Hoodies 
Leavers' hoodies are now available to be ordered online. A swatch of all 86 available college hoody colours is 
attached. 
  
Prices are £26.99 for a standard college hoody or £31.99 for a personalised college hoody with nickname. 
  
All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a Leavers’ Hoody. The deadline for orders is 
05/01/2025. No more orders can be placed after this date. 
 To place an order, please visit the following website: https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/  and use the code 
25323YR11 
  
Many thanks Miss L Narkiewicz – Assistant Head of Year 11 
 
 
Class of 2024 Year 13 Celebration Monday 6th January 2pm-4pm in the Library 
Please pass Invitation attached to former year 13 students to come along and celebrate their achievements 
and collect certificates Students have been emailed separately, please RSVP by Tuesday 17th December.  
 
Many thanks, Mrs M Miles – Exams Officer and Mr J Hurley – Director of Sixth Form   
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:attendance@disshigh.co.uk
https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/


Class of 2024 Year 11 GCSE and BTEC Certificate Collection Tuesday 7th January onwards 
Please see details attached on how to collect GCSE & BTEC certificates for those Students who did their 
exams in the summer, please pass this information onto families of students who are no longer at the school 
and may not have received this information by other forms of communication. 
 
Also, A-level, BTEC, GCSE Students from the previous year 2023, we still have a number of certificates not 
collected please contact me on exams@disshigh.co.uk to arrange collection. 
 
Many thanks, Mrs M Miles - Exams Officer   
 
 

 
  
 
Request for Ice cream tubs, empty roses, celebration, quality street & hero containers with lids 
The Food department would appreciate any sweet or ice cream tubs with lids. Please leave at reception or 
take to the food technology department. 
 
Many thanks Mrs A Malloy – Teacher of Food Technology 

mailto:exams@disshigh.co.uk


 
Art Department Request for Newspapers 
Thank you to everyone who has supported the Art Department this year donating items we have requested, 
very much appreciated, please continue to save newspapers, and bring along to room 77 or leave at 
reception.  
 
Many thanks, MS S Nicholls - Teacher of Art 
 
 
Lunchtime and After School Clubs and Activities 

Please follow the link below with a list of after school clubs and activities on each day.  
 
https://www.disshigh.norfolk.sch.uk/home/parents/clubs-and-activities/ 
 

 

Misplaced/Lost Lunch Card 

If your Son/Daughter has misplaced their lunch card, firstly check with Reception to see if it has been handed 

in. If not there, please order a replacement card via https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/  

or via Iris ParentMail App - Shop – Fees – Replacement cashless card.  

 

Students who receive free school meals and have misplaced their card must report to the school office to 

order a replacement card. 

 

If you are having trouble logging on to Iris ParentMail, please use the help site 
www.parentmail.co.uk/help/parenthelp/ or email  enquiries.parentmail@disshigh.co.uk 
 
 
 
Norwich Science Festival 15th- 22nd February 2025  
Tickets for many events are now on sale, please follow the link to see the variety of events available.  
 
https://norwichsciencefestival.co.uk/ 
 
Many thanks, Mrs E Hartley – Teacher of Science  

 

 

https://www.disshigh.norfolk.sch.uk/home/parents/clubs-and-activities/
https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/
http://www.parentmail.co.uk/help/parenthelp/
mailto:enquiries.parentmail@disshigh.co.uk
https://norwichsciencefestival.co.uk/

